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In honor of National Supervised Visitation Awareness Month in May, Catrina Noffer, full-time staff
member for the Visitation Center, has been highlighted in this edition. 
Catrina started working for Catholic Charities Domestic Violence Program in the Supervised
Visitation Center June of 2015. She has played an integral role in how the Visitation Center operates.
She is responsible for scheduling, organizing and facilitating the operations of the Center. Catrina is
the first person that welcomes the families into the Center. She helps the children and the parents
feel more comfortable while they are utilizing the center's services. 
When asked what she likes about her job, Catrina responded,

"All of it. The joy I see on the children's faces and the feelings of knowing that
they are safe. I love making the children laugh and feel comfortable... I like
that we always do our best to meet their needs. I love that my job doesn't feel
like a job at times. I know that I'm doing a great thing by being part of the
center." 
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Catrina has attended many trainings to

increase her knowledge and understanding

of working with families in need of

supervised visitation. Most recently she

attended the Supervised Visitation Networks

Annual Conference in New Orleans, LA. 

Catrina has an Associate Degree in Applied

Science: Human Services from Herkimer

College. She resides with her husband and

two daughters as well as her four fur babies.

Catrina enjoys traveling, playing BINGO and

spending time with her family and friends.
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